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As many of you may have seen on social media, some churches are
displaying pictures of families and individuals, placed in the pews
where they normally sit on Sundays. This community effort has
proven to be a blessing to the pastor as he preaches, but is also a
silent testimony of the congregation: we are this church, we are
here in spirit. Many of you have communicated that sentiment in
your comments in the YouTube/FaceBook services that Brother
Randy is presenting each week. This is just a physical
representation, a collective effort to reinforce our place in the
church, with each other and with our pastor. In the absence of a
picture/portrait, you may choose to print your name on whatever
you have available for display.

Please contact Chris Chambers to arrange a time to deliver your
picture/portrait. The larger, the better. Chris' contact information is
912-618-0153. Social distancing practices will be observed in the
scheduling and the delivery. Let's aim for having the
pictures/portraits in place by this coming Sunday, April 19.

If any of you need help with getting your picture/portrait delivered,
let Chris know. He will arrange a pickup by volunteers in the church.

May we all stay safe and healthy during our time of isolation and
may we draw nearer to each other in spirit.

God bless each of you. You are also welcome email a picture into
Jenny at spbcact@gmail.com
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